Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Letricheux Buildings, Adelaide Street, ‘

Swansea, 26th, August, 1935.
, A4

Dear Sir,

i
5
v

With reference to your letter of the 12th. instant

addressed to the Rouen Surveyor regarding the grounding of the

_ steamer "GLITRA", at Rouen, a copy of which was attached to the
s Rouen Report No.1518, this was not mentioned by the Master when

the vessel was under repair in this Port.

; After receiving the Report on the 24th. instant, when
visiting the vessel &0 examine the completed repairs to the
Main Mast, the grounding was mentioned by me. The Master stated
that he was satisfied no damage had been sustained by the vessel,

and that he had been informed it was quite usual for vessels to
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ground when discharging at that port.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,

LONDON. W SQ'S\ OlQaO
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